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Use of Language in Answering Examinations – Year I, Semester I (2024/25 Batch)
Dear Students of the 2024/25 Batch,
Please carefully note the following instructions regarding the use of language in answering your Year 1, Semester 1 examination papers:
1. English must be used to answer examination questions.
2. Limited use of Sinhala or Tamil words may be permitted in instances where it is necessary to clearly express ideas that may be difficult to articulate otherwise.
3. This measure is introduced to support your transition into English-medium legal education. 
4. These guidelines apply only to the Year I, Semester I examinations held in 2025. 

We wish you all the best in your examinations.
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